
West Central Neighborhood Association 
December 19, 2005 

President Larry Codding presiding 
 
Treasurer’s Report                                 Membership:  000       Attendance: 00000 
Tower Checking: $$5,111.31                Individual: 0000 
Tower Money Market: $233.46             Family: 0000                 Start Time: 7:00 
Escrow: $10,000.00                                Business: 0000            End Time:    7:15 
Edward Jones: $11,060.63 
 
Items Discussion Action Required 
New officers 
introduced: 

John Simerman, president; Chris Delong, 
vice-president, Patrice Hunsburger, 
secretary, Mike Walsh, treasurer, and Casi 
Bromelmeier, membership 

 

   
Home tour 
meetings: 

Will start in January.  Norma Hoeppner will 
announce the date at the January meeting.  
All interested people invited to join. 

 

   
Christmas party: The annual Christmas party was held at 

Grand Central Hair Salon.  The meeting was 
adjourned and the party started. 

 

 
 
 


